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11 April 2019 

 

His Excellency Donald Tusk  
President of the European Council 
 
 

 

I refer to the draft European Council Decision taken in agreement with the United 

Kingdom extending the period under Article 50(3) TEU, as attached to this letter.  I 

am writing to confirm the agreement of the Government of the United Kingdom to 

the extension of the period under Article 50(3) and to this decision. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

TIM BARROW 


